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General Information 

The Student and Exchange Visitor Program (SEVP) is aware of and actively monitoring 
proposed federal and state legislation pertaining to the use of name, image and likeness for 
student athletes, including F and M nonimmigrant students. The program is working with its 
partners within the U.S. Department of Homeland Security to review how this legislation affects 
international student athletes and will provide updated guidance via Broadcast Messages, Study 
in the States, social media and SEVP field representatives. 

Comments 

To comment on this broadcast message, please email SEVP@ice.dhs.gov with “Broadcast 
Message 2106 – 03 Comment” entered in the subject line. 

Disclaimer 

The broadcast message is not a substitute for applicable legal requirements, nor is it itself a rule 
or a final action by SEVP. It is not intended to, does not, and may not be relied upon to create 
any right or benefit, substantive or procedural, enforceable at law by any party in any 
administrative, civil, or criminal matter. 
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